
 
 
Public Advisory Notice - Impala Road closed for stormwater pipes installation 
 
The Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport is warning motorists of the closure of a 
section of R558 (Impala Road) Protea Glen, Soweto for the installation stormwater pipes.  
 
The scheduled closure will take place from Tuesday, 08 June until Thursday, 10 June 2021. 
 
Closure will be between Azalia Avenue and Flower Road. Traffic will be diverted onto Tonga 
Kierie Road in Lufhereng. 
 
Scope of work entails: 
 
•Excavating the trench to the required depth; 
 
•Installing 900mm concrete pipes; 
 
•Backfilling and compacting; and 
 
•Placing asphalt. 
 
Road maintenance projects form part of the Gauteng Provincial Government’s 
#SmartMobility Programme to improve road and transport infrastructure whilst using these 
as catalysts to promote economic growth, social cohesion and inclusivity. 
 
The Department wishes to thank motorists in advance for their understanding and 
apologises for any inconveniences caused. 
 
Ends! 
 
For more information, contact the Department of Roads and Transport’s Melitah 
Madiba on 073 644 9935 or Theo Nkonki on 082 719 6404  
e-mail: PressOffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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